"MONTE RICO"

Mr. Movses telephoned this afternoon
and stated that the question of transfer of
Classification of this ship is in the air, but
no 0fficial confirmation has been received by them

from the owners.

Immediately he receives definite information

on this point he will contact this Office,
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